
Submitter: Anthony A Carlin 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Economic Development and Small Business 

Measure: HB4124 

in these times it seems like distancing or even trying to abolish ourselves from the 

past is the answer, which in most instances is impossible.  we all have in common 

growing up with family, and in every aspect, for all of us,  it was completely different, 

we had no choice in the matter except the experience.  what this bill offers is a 

chance to help preserve, treasure and understand the past, and bring it forward for 

generations to come.  this is getting to share the best part of past time and place with 

the future of our growing oregon.  i support this bill. 


